
Feb.4 2021

House Bill 1487

Dear Mr. Chairman, I stand in support of House Bill 1487. The original intent of the beef checkoff program was to
promote American beef. Now,the consumer is not sure if it truly American beef. We need truth in labeling. So, the
original intent of the checkoff program has lost its purpose.

Sincerely,
Kevin Brokaw


